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Please find below the happenings in the BC Districts of MD19 with Lions Quest                      
 
19-I: PZC Lion Michael Stanford, Lions Quest Chairperson 
The Lions Quest Grant received in 2018 has been completed and 19-I have applied for a new grant to 
continue their work in Lions Quest in their District. 
 
19-D: PDG Norma Bent, Lions Quest Chairperson  
A very successful School Based workshop was held August 28th, 2019 in the Oliver School District 
(Okanagan-Similkameen). The workshop was facilitated by Janet Marisen from Ontario with 23 teachers 
from 6 different schools in the school district.  The feedback received was that all teachers found the day 
extremely useful, the facilitator to be motivating, and the resources they received to be pertinent with the 
potential of utilizing them immediately with their students.  
 
As a result from this workshop the Penticton School District would like to hold a workshop in Aug of 
2020. 
 
The Executive Director, Joanne McQuiggan, of Lions Quest Canada will be attending our Spring 
Conference March 27 & 28, 2020 in Kamloops, BC, where she will present at a panel on Lions Quest. On 
March 26th she will be facilitating two community workshops at a parent conference being held there by 
the Lions Quest SD#73 Committee. 
Our District will be closing off our Grant as well and will be applying for a new grant for 2019-2020. 
 
19-A: Lion Vivian Lo, Lions Quest Chairperson – No report 
 
19-H: At this time we don’t have a Lions Quest Chairperson for 19-H, however DG Patty has been 
working very hard at getting one.  She has a Lion from the Hope, BC area interested in being the 
chairperson for 19-H, but not until January, 2020. Thanks for all your efforts DG Patty, much appreciated. 
 
Please reminder that it is important that the Lions Quest programs both Community and School Based 
be promoted in our Lions Districts in B.C. to bring positive youth development and “Make a Difference for 
Kids” in all our communities. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
PDG Norma  

 


